

NJ FIRE MUSEUM & FALLEN FIREFIGHTER MEMORIAL NEWS



Issue 13 Volume 1

Visit the website at: www.njfiremuseum.org

September 2014

Trucks and fun at the Monmouth County Fair

In July, the Fire Museum attended the Monmouth County Fair. Sunday was the family fun day, and our target was set up so kids could squirt water on the 'house-a-fire'. There were three pieces of apparatus set up for picture taking. Many people supported us by purchasing t-shirts or making donations. The money pays for the fuel used attending



shows and parades, and helps maintain the apparatus. If you want to see our trucks on display, we post the dates and locations on the Events page of the website. We'll also be posting them on our Facebook page.

Our 50/50 Raffle Drawing is scheduled for Nov 8

Have you purchased your ticket yet? The cost is only \$5 each. The first place winner will receive 25% of the proceeds, second place will receive 15% of the proceeds, and third place will receive 10% of the proceeds. You can purchase tickets from us at our table at a flea market, or request some tickets and we will mail them to you.

Golf outing to benefit the Fallen Firefighter's Memorial

Sept 8, Golf outing at the Beacon Hill Country Club. The NJ Association of Fire Equipment Dealers (NJAFED) is holding its 9th Annual Golf Outing. This year's outing will benefit the NJ Fallen Firefighter's Memorial. Limited to the first 100 golfers, or you can attend only the dinner. There is a link to the flyer on the Events page of the website.

We're on Facebook

Visit us at Wildwood - lend a hand!

Want to stay in touch, and find out what shows we're going to? Just 'Like' our Facebook page. Search for NJ Fire Museum to find our page.

We have a table inside the convention center, and tents set up just outside, near the boardwalk in Campbell Supply's truck display. Shirts, hats, books, pins, toys, etc. are for sale. We have all shirt sizes in red, but a limited number in black, so stop by early for one of those. If you can help out for an hour or two, contact Helen: secretary@njfiremuseum.org.